
GREAT LAKES COED SOCCER LEAGUE
MONTHLY MEETING

June 2, 2021

CLUBS PRESENT: Sailors, North Muskegon, Muskegon, Hart, Oakridge, Manistee, OV United, Ludington, Fremont,
Reeths-Puffer, Coopersville, Fury, Spring Lake, Shelby, Knights FC, Grand Haven
CLUBS EXCUSED:  Pentwater, Ravenna
CLUBS ABSENT UNEXCUSED:
INACTIVE CLUBS:
BOARD PRESENT: Bobby Appleton - Vice President, Doug DeWitte- Treasurer, Courtney Johnson – Secretary, Jayme
Bates- Registrar, Sue Saladin - Scheduler,
BOARD ABSENT: Doug Prim - President

CALL TO ORDER: 7:08

Meeting minutes from May 5, 2021 were approved as is

BOARD REPORTS
Doug Prim - Absent
Bobby Appleton - Game reports have been spotty. It’s understood that it’s a new format but there is a lot of missing
information like field location, age division, etc. Next season there will be a meeting with the referee assignors to discuss
this with the referees so these are more accurate so the board can get the information they need.
Courtney Johnson - No report.
Doug DeWitte - Treasurer report was sent out to all of the club reps. End of year invoices will be sent out right after the last
game reports come in for the season. If the invoice should go to someone else like the treasurer, please send me their
contact. Any balances must be paid before start of next season
Jayme Bates - No report
Sue Saladin - Will be stepping down from scheduling position

OTHER BUSINESS
1. The scheduler is stepping down from their position. The position is open for applications from now until June 14th

at 5:30pm. Please send an application and/or letter of interest to Courtney Johnson, GLCSL secretary at
courtneymjohnson013@gmail.com. These will be reviewed at the Executive Board meeting in July.

2. Clubs need to do a better job at controlling their spectators and players.
3. Communication needs to be coming to the board through the club rep and not from parent’s directly. Please do not

direct your parents to email the board directly
4. Discussion about a postseason tournament. The board has decided to not have a postseason tournament for the Fall

2021 season. There will be a discussion at the Executive Board meeting in July about a spring 2022 tournament. If
you have suggestions on a new format or anything that will help bring a better formatted tournament, please email
someone on the board. The board would like to have a tournament committee formed to assist with the tournament
and planning of it

5. There will be discussion at the executive meeting in July about the future of in-person/virtual meetings
6. Preseason commitment numbers will be due July 21st. A Google Form will be sent out to all club reps in July
7. Please send updates to your club’s board of directors to the secretary
8. Rosters are due at the next meeting

Meeting adjourned 7:52 pm

Next meeting August 4, 2021 at 7:00pm via TBD.  Make sure there is a representative from your club at each meeting.
There is a $25 fine for all unexcused absences.  If you are unable to attend please contact Courtney Johnson at
courtneymjohnson013@gmail.com

Courtney Johnson - GLCSL Secretary


